
 

 

 

 

 
 
Was the information presented in a clear and concise manner? 

 Yes – 7 (100%) 
 
What did you find to be most informative and meaningful? 

 The explanations (2) 

 Comments regarding the lack of information about children with special needs in the proposed changes 

 All 

 Hearing varying opinions 

 Shared thoughts 

 The changes and how they do not seem to know what we do or how we do it 
 
What did you find to be least informative and meaningful? 

 Left answer blank (6) 

 The explanation of each area by Mary Louise 
 
Do you have any questions from today’s meeting that you would like to receive further information on? 

 Left answer blank (6) 

 Just updated on the outcome 
 
Please list any topics you would like discussed at future Niagara Child Care Sector meetings 

 Left answer blank (6) 

 All 
 
Do you have any other comments you would like to share with Niagara Child Care Sector Executive? 

 Left answer blank (5) 

 All was talked about tonight 

 No 

NIAGARA CHILD CARE SECTOR EXECUTIVE 

MEETING FEEDBACK SUMMARY 
Wednesday February 12, 2014  6:30-8:30 p.m. 
Region Headquarters, Cafeteria, 2201 St. David’s Road, Thorold 

68 attendees, 7 feedback forms received 
 


